
  

 Dear Focal Persons,  

Please inform the Interloop Scholars of your respected 
departments Session (2020-2024)(2019-2023)(2018-2022)to 
collect their paid Fee vouchers 23 and 24, Nov 2021. 
 
 
Note: 
The students receive their fee vouchers at given dates. Otherwise 
the SFAO will not be responsible. 
Regards, 

 


